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Catholic Academy of West Buffalo 
1069 Delaware Avenue • 885-6111 

 
Parish Office 

1035 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14209 
884-0053 • Fax: 884-2279 
E-mail: bettyh@blsacbflo.org 

Hours: 
Weekdays: 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Saturdays: 9:00 a.m.–12:00 noon 
 

Parish Website 
             www.blessedsacramentbuffalo.org  (NEW) 
    www.facebook.com/blessedsacramentbuffalo  

MASSES: 
Saturday: 4:30 p.m. • Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 
(Note: Consult inside pages for announcements of change in schedule.) 
Weekday and Holy Day Masses: See inside bulletin. 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: 3:00-4:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is celebrated in room to right of Altar. 
 
BAPTISM: 
The Sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated after consultation with 
parents. Parents should notify the Parish Office at least  a month before the 
date of Baptism. A Pre-Baptismal instruction is held for the parents. 
 
MARRIAGE: 
The prospective bride and groom must have made arrangements for their 
wedding at least eight months before the wedding date. No weddings may 
be scheduled at or near, the times set for parish liturgies (confession, 
Saturday afternoon Mass, etc.). 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to active participation in our parish life. New families and 
individuals should  register with us at our Parish Office. 
 
MOVING AWAY: 
Please notify our office. Our parish will miss you! Please call us at 884-
0053 to give us your new address. 
 
SHUT-INS AND HOSPITALIZED: 
Please notify the Parish Office if you know someone who is in a hospital, 
nursing home facility, or house bound and in need of visitation. 

Blessed Sacrament Church 
1029 Delaware Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14209 
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SUMMARY OF COLLECTION 

for October 15/16 2016 
Total collection for the above weekend and the week of 
electronic donations come to $ 4,580.00 
Total number of envelopes used and payments on-line 
and direct payments for the above week are: 670    
 Please consider making your contributions to the 
parish through a direct withdrawal program, or the 
option of charging your contribution to a credit card. 
Go to our website or call the rectory office. 
Electronic giving this week totaled $ 1,557.00 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY October 29/30, 2016 

Altar Servers:   4:30 p.m.  Volunteer,   9:00 a. m.  
Volunteer,  11:00 a.m.  Volunteer 
Greeters: 4:30 p.m. C. Jones, 9:00 a.m.  A. Szyska 
11:00 a.m. M. McCracken 
Lectors   
    4:30 p.m.   S. Falletta 
    9:00 a. m.   M. Hudson 
  11:00 a.m.     J. Kopera and M. McCracken 
Minister of Communion  
   4:30 p.m.   C. Jones, R. Hemingway, J. DiLiberti 
   9:00 a.m.    C. Pitek, T. and B. Bielecki 
  11:00 a.m.    F. Conti, J. Knopinski, M.J. Carroll 

 
TODAY IS WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 

Today we will take up a collection for the Propagation of the 
Faith in support of the World Mission of the Church. Please 
be generous.  

Our Holy Father is ever attentive to the Church’s needs 
around the world especially in mission territories. The 
support to the missionaries is essential to the work of 
spreading the Gospel. We can support them through this 
collection for the Propagation of the Faith. Our Bishop 
encourages us to support this collection especially during 
these closing days of the  Jubilee Year of Mercy. We can 
show our mercy and concern by helping the missions. 

FRIENDS OF FATHER BAKER 
The 36th Annual Reception will be on Friday, November 11 
at the Hyatt Regency Buffalo. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. The 
highlight is the presentation of the Father Baker Youth 
Award to Michael Taheri and Jacey Diaz. For tickets call 
Melanie Brem at 716-828-9289. 

OCTOBER 23, 2016 
THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

In our Gospel today, Jesus describes two men who went to the 
temple to pray, but only one comes away justified. The book of 
Sirach tells us that the one who serves God willingly is heard. 
As we hear and pray about these scriptures today, let us listen 
for clues about the kind of prayer our loving God wishes to 
hear from us. 
Sirach 35:12-14, 16-18  The God of justice knows no 
favorites. 
2 Timothy 4:6-8,16-18 I have competed well, I have finished 
the race. 
Luke 18:9-14  “O God, be merciful to me a sinner.” 

Announced Masses 
Sunday, October 23, 2016  Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
    9:00 a. m.   Jeffrey Stievater req. by Kathleen O’Mara 
  11:00 a.m.    Richard Ortwein req. by Patricia Scinta 
 
Morning Prayer is at 7:45 a.m. from Monday to  Saturday 
 
Monday, October 24, 2016  St. Anthony Mary Claret 
   8:00 a. m. Richard Hudson req. by Margo Hudson 
Tuesday,  October 25, 2016 Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  John Di Liberti req. by Josephine Di Liberti 
Wednesday, October 26,  2016  Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Joseph and Joan Ricotta req. by Estate 
Thursday,  October 27, 2016  Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Dolly O’Dea req. by Sandy Falletta 
 Friday,  October 28, 2016  St. Simon and St. Jude 
   8:00 a.m.  Frances Carey req. by Estate 
Saturday,  October 29, 2016  Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Phyllis Schlafly req. by Sisters of Social Service 
 
Vigil Mass for Sunday   
  4:30 p.m.  All souls Intention 
Sunday, October 30, 2016 Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
   9:00 a.m.  For the People 
 11:00 a.m.  Alice Kemp ( (90th Birthday) req. by Family and 
Friends 

FOOD FOR ALL  
The collection will be the weekend of November 12th and 
13th. Please place your donation in the collection boxes 
provided in the church. Please, no expired or perishable food, 
nor used or opened food boxes.  

  

THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME BLESSED SACRAMENT 

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22


 

 

CATHOLIC ACADEMY CORNER 
The Catholic Academy of West Buffalo wants you to win! 
The 2017 Calendar Club has TWO NUMBERS for $25.00. 
The calendars is good for the entire year of 2017. Picket one 
or two up and send your receipt to the school. If purchased 
before Nov. 1 you can participate in an Early Bird Drawing 
of one of five $150 prizes. Daily prize is $50, weekend prize 
is $100 and selected holiday drawings of $250 and $25 
awarded if you have the number above or below the number 
draw. A GRAND PRIZE will be awarded  Dec. 19, 2017 of 
$2000.00.  Calendars are located on the tables near the 
church entrance. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
The next weekly classes Learning Sessions for grade K—8 
is Sunday,  October 30th at 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. in 
Marian Hall.  
Family Masses will be celebrated once a month at the 
9:00 a.m. Mass. 
Each month we will have families planning and involved in 
the celebration of the Mass in various ministries. The 
Vaquero Family is planning the Mass for October 30th. The 
children’s choir will be singing at this Mass. All children 
ages 4-14 are welcomed to join the choir. 
Any questions contact, Maureen Myers at moey17@aol.com 
or cell  716-512-8176. 

 
VOCATIONS 

Through humility, we best know not only our weaknesses, 
but our strengths as well. Be humble, and see what you learn 
about yourself. If God is calling you to a Church vocation, 
call Fr. Andrew Lauriella at 716-847-5535.  Check out the 
“Priest of the Month at our website. 
www.buffalovocations.org 

JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 
Blessed Sacrament parish has been celebrating this Jubilee 
Year of Mercy by sponsoring many programs and 
experiences embracing the spirit of Pope Francis’ message 
to establish this year. 

As the Jubilee Year draws to a close on Sunday, November 
20th we invite everyone to join in the talk and workshop at 
12:00 p.m. in Marian Hall. We start with a lite lunch and the 
presentation given by Deacon Donald Weigel, an Adjunct 
Professor of Continuing Education at Christ the King 
Seminary, who will speak on the Corporal Works of Mercy. 
Sign up in church over the next few weeks .for this event. 
There is no charge for the program. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
  Throughout the year we rely on you for your help. Our 
gratitude for your support of Catholic Charities is beyond  
just a thank you!  The people you help are overwhelmed,  
and emotional, you give them the answers when they ask 
for the help with their needs,  Catholic Charities Thanks 
You! Find us at ccwny.org. 
 

AREA ACTIVITIES 
HUGE INDOOR Garage Sale on Saturday, Nov. 5th from 
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Free Admission with refreshments 
available. Table Rentals $20, call Julie at 462-9919. Event is at 
Sacred Heart Church, 5337 Genesee St.,  Bowmansville, NY 
(Between Transit and Harris Hill Road.)  
Ars Nova Concert here at Blessed Sacrament on October 30th 
at 6:30 p.m. We are proud to welcome once again the Ara Nova 
musicians for a concert. 
Solemn Vespers (Evening Prayer) closing the celebration of the 
Jubilee of Mercy will be on Sunday, November 6th at 4:00 p.m. 
at St. Joseph Cathedral. All are invited to Join Bishop Malone 
thanking God for the ways in which His mercy has been 
demonstrated to use throughout the past year. 
  

SUNDAY SAUCE SPAGHETTI DINNER 
AND SILENT AUCTION 

On November 6th we will have a Sunday Sauce Spaghetti 
dinner. The event will also include a silent auction. Can you 
make a donation for the auction? If you can help, please see 
Alan Walczak, Fr. Paul or Barb Bielecki. We also are looking 
for those who would help selling tickets. Help is needed for the 
set up  and clean up. Can you help? 

Dinner includes salad, dessert  and beverage. Take out is 
available. Price is $ 12.00 for adults and  $6.00 for children. 

Pick up your tickets this weekend and why not let all your 
family and friends know about our spaghetti dinner. Take a 
bunch of tickets and sell them to your fellow workers or 
neighbors on your street.  

FATHER GEORGE RESTREPO, SJ 
As some of your know Father George was operated a few 
weeks ago for a brain aneurysm. All was successful, thank God. 
However, his community felt that he need more can and so he 
is now retire to Jesuit retirement Home in New York City. If 
you could like to write him a note to wish him well or just to 
say thank and hello, his address is Murray-Weigel Hall, 515 
East Fordham Road, Bronx, NY 10458. We are so grateful for 
the number of years that Fr. George helped us here and also at 
the Catholic Academy, teaching religion to our children. 

BUFFALO, NEW  YORK                                                                                     OCTOBER 16, 2016     
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